
 
 

March 13th, 2024 

Subject: Invitation of the Pan Pacific Pétanque Cup 2024 

 

Dear President, 

 

The Chinese Taipei Pétanque Federation is pleased to invite you to attend the Pan 

Pacific Pétanque Cup 2024. This competition will be held on June 29th to June 30th 

at the Pétanque venue of Tien Mu Sports Park, Taipei city, Taiwan.  

Your participation will be highly appreciated. 

 

Especially, we’re truly grateful for the long term support in the Pan Pacific Pétanque 

Cup from Mr. SHIMIZU (Japan). 

 

 Events: 

1. Mixed Triple: Age 70+ (All the players who attended should be born in 1954 or 

before) 

 

2. Mixed Triple: No age limited 

 

Players can sign up for 1 event only. 

Each team is composed by 3 or 4 players (including substitute). 

One male and one female player must feature in each mixed Triple match. 

 

 Airport: 

Taiwan Taoyuan International Airport (TPE) or Taipei Songshan Airport (TSA) 

 

 Hotel: 

Mellow Fields Hotel 

No. 127, Sec. 7, Zhongshan N. Rd., Shilin Dist., Taipei City, Taiwan 

https://mellowfields.com.tw/en/index.php 

 

 Competition venue: 

Tien Mu Sports Park 

No. 77, Sec. 2, Zhongcheng Rd., Shilin Dist., Taipei City, Taiwan 

https://maps.app.goo.gl/SZNeVH15pDGw42CM9 

 

  

https://mellowfields.com.tw/en/index.php
https://maps.app.goo.gl/SZNeVH15pDGw42CM9


 
 

 The organizing committee will be responsible for the following: 

1. Transportation: From TPE (or TSA) airport to hotel, from hotel to competition 

venue and the return journey. 

 

2. Accommodation:  

1 team (4 players or 3 players+1 delegate) from each national federation will be 

accommodated in 2 double rooms from June 28th to July 1st (3 nights) at the 

expense of the organizing committee.  

 

Welcome dinner (June 28th), meals during the competition and breakfast on July 

1st will be provided (8 meals). 

  

 Extra teams and extra days will be charge at USD$100 per night/per person for 

a single room or USD$80 per night/per person for a double room. 

 

 Please kindly complete the registration form and send it back to us before April  

30th, 2024. 

 

If you have any questions, feel free to email us. Our email address is: 

service@p-o-c.com.tw 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Miao Tien-Yu 
President, Boules and Pétanque Federation of Chinese Taipei 
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